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Early on Monday morning, we found out that we raised a massive £276.01 from Red Nose Day. Thank 
you for all of your support.  

Also on Monday we watched 2JC's class assembly where they shared all about their learning. A 

particular highlight was all of the singing of the songs. It showed fantastic understanding of the concepts. 
Well done! 

Y4 went off to Beaumanor and I'm sure you will have seen their achievements on our social media sites. 

If you haven't, be sure to take a look. We were so proud of the children. They had a go at every activity 

and were so well behaved. There were lots of tired adventurers as they returned including Miss Savory 

and Miss Marsh! 

Mrs Hickinbottom shared 'Duffy's Lucky Escape' in her assembly on Wednesday. The book followed a 

turtle who ate plastic in the ocean thinking that it was food! The recycling monitors reflected on how we 
are supporting at Danemill by recycling so that we can do our part to support the environment.  

Some of our Y5/6 children played in a Hockey tournament this week. Although we didn't win the 

tournament, we will be playing for our district Blaby Bears team to play against teams in other counties.  

Today, the children have been learning a dance for Holi Festival and we will be sharing this later with 

parents as well as getting involved in the colour festival by throwing paints in the air. It is sure to be a 
messy event! 



Good Work! 

 

This week, we were excited to have the following children sent to us for their good work:  

Charlie - 6LG - For fantastic effort within his Maths work. He completed challenge after challenge.  

Callum - 6ML - For an incredibly detailed non-chronological report all about Orca's 

Rock - 6ML - For an incredibly detailed non-chronological report all about Orca's 

Gabrielle - 6ML - For an incredibly detailed non-chronological report 

Reniyah - 6ML - For an incredibly detailed non-chronological report 



Wider Life at Danemill 

 

This week is the time to celebrate Ted and Finn. Here they are at their investing ceremony. We are so 
proud of the dedication and perseverance needed for their achievement.  

Well done! 

Don't forget to send us your pictures of your children's achievements outside of school. We love 

receiving them.  



 



 



Reminder - Summer Fair - 24th June  

 

How is it that time already?!  

Our Summer Fair is planned for Friday 24th June from 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. 

We are in the process of seeing if anyone would like a stall. Prices for a stall are £10 each.  

If you would like one then please email the Office with what you are selling to reserve your spot.  



Reminder - SEND Coffee Morning 

 

On 1st April at 9:15am-10:30am we would like to invite you to join a coffee morning at Danemill Primary 

School. Mrs Linstead and Mrs Porter will be sharing their personal experience of caring for children with 

additional needs in their own families. They will discuss their child's e xperience through education and 

journey to diagnosis. They also wanted to provide an opportunity for other carers to meet, as having 

those who understand and can share experiences can be a great support. This is open to anyone caring 

for those with additional needs, or to those who consider that their child may need additional support.  

We look forward to seeing you! 🙂 



Reminder - Enderby Events 

 

Please have a look below for the events happening in Enderby: 



 



Reminder - Spring 2 Dates 2022 

 

Tuesday 29th March 2022: Y1 Swimming starts 

Friday 1st April 2022: Coffee Morning for SEND parents - 9 - 10:30 a.m.  

Monday 4th April 2022: 1KF Class Assembly 

Wednesday 6th April 2022: Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thursday 7th April 2022: Easter Menu will be served for Hot Dinners 

Friday 8th April 2022: Last day of school before Easter Holidays 



 

Contact Us 

 

If you need us, have a question or a query then get in touch: 

 

Danemill Primary School 

Mill Lane 

Enderby, Leicester 

0116 2862674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

 



Visit us on the web at www.danemill.com.   

Or follow us on Facebook or Twitter @danemillprimary  

 

Headteacher: Miss Lawrence 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hickinbottom 


